Paul Booth
Paul is originally from St Helens, but in 2018 while flying to Palma for a marathon he happened to sit next to some members of Chester Road Runners. It was during this journey that he met Laura, who is now his wife. Drawn to the plans for the Kings Moat estate and its proximity to Chester, they decided to buy a house there together.
Now settled in Chester, Paul and Laura have a three-year-old son who keeps them busy, as well as a 14-year-old daughter who lives with them full-time and is a wonderful big sister.
Paul has a passion for endurance sports, regularly participating in triathlons and running events. Paul also has a couple of ironman races under his belt. 
Wanting to contribute to his new community, Paul initially joined the Residents' Association to help improve the estate and to help organise community events. When Paul first arrived in Chester he knew no one and now Paul serves as the chair of the Association and is committed to continuing the positive work already achieved, striving to make Kings Moat a fantastic place to live for everyone.

